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VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT
Our General Aid Volunteers

Today, we are shining a spotlight on our volunteers who
work diligently behind the scenes, to help distribute
assistance to the less fortunate of our community.

The General Aid Volunteers assist with reaching out to the
families/organizations who submit applications for

assistance. On their personal time, our volunteers talk to
the families and see if and how we can assist them with

their needs. All of our volunteers have full-time jobs or a
full day of activities assisting in projects, so we truly

appreciate the donation of their limited free time, to make
a difference.

These fine ladies have reviewed over 150 application just
since January, and awarded 106 deserving families with
aid. This is a time consuming process, requiring a lot of

work, and it simply could not be done without all of their
time and energy.

We just wanted to take a moment to show our most
heartfelt thanks to all the women in this photo.



Thank you Jackie/Joslin/Jill/Jaime/Nancy/Patricia
for all your compassionate hard work.
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